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Items of Information:
● Transfers

○ Carlita NoRunner-Superintendent transfer from Napi Elementary to BES
○ Holly NoRunner-Superintendent transfer from Napi Elementary to BMS 
○ Ron Mad Plume-Superintendent transfer from BES to Napi Elementary

February Highlights:
● Facilitated the planning and hosting of the Divisional A Wrestling Tournament @ BHS
● Attended BTBC Education Committee Class 7 Planning Meeting-January 30th
● Conducted Elementary School (Childcare, Bullshoe, BES, & Napi) Walkthroughs-2/13/25
● Literacy Grant Writing Workshop w/Instructional Coaches-2/5, 2/11, & 2/18
● Assisted with Softball & Baseball Coaches Interviews-2/19
● Submitted Civil Rights Annual Report to the Department of Justice, Civil Rights Division
● Met with BIA regarding Annual Impact Aid Student Land Survey
● Met with Blackfeet Manpower to Coordinate BPS & Manpower Family/Parent Engagement 

Activities 
● Completed Title VI Indian Education Grant-Part 1 (25-26 Grant Cycle)
● Conducted Classroom Teacher Observations at BHA & Colony Schools-2/26

Key Focuses/Priorities for Upcoming Months:
○ Final Submissions for School Accreditation (All Schools, K-12)-February 28th
○ Curriculum Review for Replacement K-5 core ELA Program (February/March)
○ Summer School Planning & Staff Hiring (February)
○ Budget Planning for 25-26 (February/March)
○ 25-26 SY Staff Planning (February/March)
○ Certified Negotiations First Session-March 18, 2025 (4:00-6:00)
○ Prepare for District 3 Year Strategic Planning (April 29th & 30th)

Upcoming Superintendent Events:
● North Central Montana Association of School Superintendents-March 6, 2025
● NAFIS Spring Conference-March 6-12
● State Basketball-March 13-15


